
	Webmaster,	
		
Please	add	the	following	to	the	information	when	sent	out	to	Victorian	members	about	the	
Geddes	Dinner:	
		
‘Plan	Scheyville’	at	RMC	Duntroon	
RMC	Duntroon	is	the	repository	of	the	history	of	officer	training.	Exercises	are	named	after	
Duntroon,	Portsea,	Georges	Heights	(WRAAC	Officer	Training	School)	and	Scheyville.	
This	year	under	‘Plan	Scheyville’	a	team	from	RMC	will	participate	in	a	military	skills	
competition	at	West	Point	in	the	US.	RMC	Duntroon	has	requested	the	OTU	Association	
support	this	activity	by	the	provision	of	OTU	Scheyville	ties	to	the	team	to	be	worn	on	
occasions	where	civilian	dress	is	required.	
The	association	does	not	hold	enough	ties	to	provide	the	team	with	a	tie	each	and	the	
manufacturer	cannot	provide	them	before	the	5	April	deadline.	
A	‘Plan	B’	is	for	eight	association	members	to	donate	their	tie	for	‘Plan	Scheyville’	to	make	
up	the	short	fall.	These	ties	will	be	collected	from	members	at	the	completion	of	the	Geddes	
Dinner.	
The	ties	will	be	cleaned	and	sent	to	RMC	along	with	those	from	stock.	
Members	donated	ties	will	be	replaced	by	new	ties	once	they	are	manufactured.	
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